
From: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: SC Flood Fundscfloodfund@yourfoundation.org

Date: 2/1/2016 11:49:22 AM
Subject: Re: Check

Wonderful news Holly!

Perhaps we can schedule a series of photo shoots with the Governor and donors sometime in 
February - Valentine's Day month...

"Heartfelt" thanks
We love SC
Bighearted folks

Thanks!

JoAnn Turnquist
Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2016, at 11:37 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Dana,  I have a $100,000 check from First Quality for One SC.  Can someone come pick it up? 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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